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return. The CAS operating code and OSCE internal policy documents were both 



presented to the faculty as motion at the April 2, 2010 faculty meeting and approved by 
the faculty at the April 29, 2010 meeting.  
 
*Joint effort with CEPP to clarify the meaning of the faculty vote on graduates at 
the annual May and December faculty meetings, with particular emphasis on the 
relationship of academic requirements to concerns about social and academic 
integrity: At the request of the VPAA and CEPP, the CAS helped to craft and sponsor a 
resolution clarifying the role and meaning of the faculty vote on graduates at the annual 
May and December faculty meetings. This resolution grew out of the CAS report on 
social integrity issues that had been presented to the faculty in May 2008. The new 
resolution, which was passed by the faculty at the April 29, 2010 faculty meeting, 
indicates that the faculty vote on graduate reflects the fact that students have met all the 
academic requirements for their Skidmore degrees, but that they may still have their 
degree withheld for the failure to resolve academic integrity, financial or social integrity 
issues. This clarification will also be included in the annual Skidmore College 
Commencement Bulletin. The text of the resolution was added as an appendix to the CAS 
Operating Code. 
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